
Welcome, Returned Men !

The Reception Committee of the 
Soldiers’ Aid Commission extend a hearty 
welcome to every man on his return home, 
and on behalf of the Commission we de­
sire to assist you in every possible way.

The Committee has been formed for 
this purpose, and it is our duty to give all 
information and assistance, if you will 
but make your wants known to any mem­
ber, or to the Secretary, Mr. Ed. H. Lance, 
City Hall Building, 281 Dundas street.

It is your privilege to ask questions and 
we will do our best to give a satisfactory 
reply.

Yours sincerely,
FRANK E. HARLEY,

Chairman Reception Committee, Soldiers’ Aid 
Commission, London Branch.

London, April, 1919.
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